MuniLegisIativeReview

From: Samuel McGrath I NG
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 8:53 PM

To: MunilegislativeReview

Subject: Municipal Legislation Written Submission

Please include wetlands protection legislation in the City of St. John's Act as a way to preserve existing wetlands from
environmentally unfriendly commercial development. One specific existing wetlands is that in the Penny Crescent area
in the east end of the city.

Sincerely,
Samuel McGrath




